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To All KYC Members, 

 

Our sailing season has finally begun and as you’ve started gravitating back towards the water and our 

Clubhouse, I’m sure you’ve noticed some changes.  Members of the Board of Directors, including those 

focused on Membership and House, and Club management have been working together to improve the 

experience that the Club provides to its members, particularly those members without boats.  In addition, 

we’re also looking to encourage members to come down and use their Club and support the food & 

beverage operations.  A vibrant and healthy Club is one that is full of members taking advantage of the 

facilities and services and fully enjoying themselves and the company of their fellow members. 

Some of the ideas implemented include a fresh coat of paint for the interior of the Clubhouse, along with 

an overall tidy up and ‘de-clutter’ – this is ongoing!  The outdoor patio area has a new tent and furniture 

to enhance your dining experience, the bar has a new TV, the beach has some new lounge chairs for you 

to relax on and enjoy our lovely waterfront location.  In addition, there’s now a dock box on the beach 

with some children’s toys (appropriate donations welcome), and another one on the breakwall with 

swim noodles.  Let’s get out there and enjoy the summer! 

The old patio tent and picnic tables have been moved to the end of the breakwall to provide another 

sheltered area for members close to the swimming on the T-dock.  In addition, a Club BBQ will be 

positioned out there to facilitate member ‘bring your own’ picnics and BBQs.  We hope that members 

and their families will take advantage of this additional area at the Club for their summer enjoyment and 

recreation. 

The food & beverage staff have implemented daily food and drink specials and are eagerly awaiting 

your arrival to enjoy the recent improvements.  The weather finally seems to be heading toward the 

summer norm, so please come down to your Club and take full advantage of our beautiful waterfront 

home. 

If you have comments or further ideas on how we can keep improving please pass them along to 

entertainment@kingstonyachtclub.ca  

 

Chris Walmsley 

Commodore 
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